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Introduced by the Council President at the Request of the Mayor:

RESOLUTION 2007-315
A RESOLUTION CONFIRMING THE MAYOR’S APPOINTMENT OF BARBARA G. MOORE TO THE JACKSONVILLE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION, REPLACING M.C. “CEREE” HARDEN, III, FOR AN UNEXPIRED TERM TO EXPIRE JUNE 30, 2008; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.


BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Jacksonville:


Section 1.

The Council hereby confirms the appointment of Barbara G. Moore to the Jacksonville Economic Development Commission, replacing M.C. “Ceree” Harden, III, for an unexpired term to expire June 30, 2008. 


Section 2.

Effective Date.  This resolution shall become effective upon signature by the Mayor or upon becoming effective without the Mayor’s signature.

Form Approved:

____/s/ Margaret M. Sidman__________ 
Office of General Counsel

Legislation Prepared By:
Margaret M. Sidman 
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Barbara Moore, President Jacksonville Division, Beazer Homes. Barbara has 30 years
. of experience in the homebuilding industry and believes in donating her time and
expertise to helping civic industry organizations throughout the communities in which
Beazer Homes builds. Barbara has made her mark time and time again throughout the
traditionally male dominated homebuilding industry, frequently earning the Beazer
Homes team industry recognitions. In 2005, she lead her team of 120 employees in
earning a Northeast Florida Builders Association (NEFBA) Good Neighbor Award for
their dedication to helping Seamark Ranch and Builders Care. Barbara was instrumental
in securing financial donations from Beazer Homes’ corporate office to complete the
Seamark Ranch. Also under her leadership, Beazer Homes was awarded a Grand Award
for the 2004 Laurel Awards for its well-earned reputation as a leading builder of quality
homes and an active corporate citizen. In 2003, Beazer Homes was a proud recipient of
the Golden Service Award for exceptional customer service for its proven track record of
excellent customer service. Her philosophy about community service is well known
throughout the halls of Beazer Homes: “To whom much is given much is expected.”
This goes hand-in-hand with her desire to motivate her staff to continue to learn and
grow. Barbara is currently a member of NEFBA and its Sales and Marketing Council
(SMC). She has previously served as president of the Jacksonville Association of
Realtors, chairman of SMC and NEFBA and served on the board of directors for
NEFBA. She has been recognized for her commitments to the homebuilding industry
with a Sales Manager of the Year award from the National Association of Homebuilders
(NAHB) and an Associate of the Year award from NEFBA.





